
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: March 18, 2025  

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Loader Trade, Todd Adair, Road Superintendent 

RECOMMENDATION: Approval 

 

SUMMA  

We have been offered a deal to trade our 2024 --938 Wheel Loader for 2025-- 938 Wheel Loader. 

We would be trading all 4 loaders. We will keep our loaders updated and current with this 

program. We would be getting $231,000.00 for our trade ins and purchase the new ones for 

$231,000.00, this will require no out of pocket cost for the County. 

 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

N/A 

FISCAL IMPACT 

0 Impact   


